
 

                      Equipment Theft Alert 
California Bobcat UTV  2/16/2018 

On Friday February 16th, a white crew cab Ford truck was used to steal the below pictured 
Bobcat Utility Vehicle and a trailer from a yard in the 800 block of Walnut Avenue, Vallejo, 
California. 

Please forward this alert to anyone that may have witnessed activity in the area, and to 
investigators working on similar thefts.  

Vallejo Police Report:Pending   
 

Machine Details: 
Make/Model: 2015 Bobcat 3400D 
Type: Utility Vehicle 
Product Identification Number: AJNU31912 
Vehicle Identification Number: 4XAAJNUA3E2031912 

 
Images are of the actual stolen machine. 
Note that the ID decal lists both a Bobcat ID 
number and a Polaris VIN, referred to as a 
"Public Use Registration Number". The 
decal is on the frame below the bed.  

Law Enforcement - For access to NER's equipment ownership 
registration and theft records, and for machine identification 
assistance, call NICB: 800-447-6282. For online access, see 
www.ner.net/law-enforcement.html 

Industry – Report suspicious activity involving equipment – Dial 911 

Register to receive NER’s email alerts at: www.ner.net/theft-alerts.html  
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